
 
Steenburg Lake Community Association  Box 326, Gilmour, Ontario   K0L 1W0 

October 25, 2012 

 
The Township of Tudor and Cashel 
371 Weslemkoon Lake Road 
Gilmour, Ontario    K0L 1W0 
 
ATTN:  Joan Donaldson 

 
RE: Accessibility to the municipal office facilities 

 
During a recent council meeting, it came to my attention that the Municipal office was in serious need of 
improvements to the washroom facilities, in that they are not accessible to the physically challenged. 
As the President of the Steenburg Lake Community Association (SLCA), I believe it is important that we 
speak out on important issues, and lend support to our community when it is needed.    
As you are aware, we are a non-profit organization which represents the 224 registered properties on 
Steenburg Lake.   Several of our members are retired, while others are aging and/or living with 
disabilities. 
The Municipal building is very much a part of our community and an important resource to our 
members.  The washroom facilities should be accessible to wheelchairs, with counters adjusted to 
proper height, and doors that can be easily operated. 
The SLCA also understands that there are government programs that can provide financial assistance 
with these upgrades, and we support your application for this funding.    
Please let us know if you require any additional correspondence from our association to these agencies, 
or if you are planning any other fundraising events where our members can be of assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Anthony Genovese 
SLCA, President 
416-440-8805 
Seasonal: 613-474-1154 


